
March 5, 1992 

Thank you for your 1990 pledge and donation of $100.00 
to the Annual Stewardship-program of the Diocese of the 
Armenian Church. 

We are very much encouraged by the steady growth of the 
Stewardship family which supports and strengthens the 
financial foundation of our Diocese and its programs. 

Our records show that your 1991 pledge has not as yet 
been received and we hope that you will respond upon receipt 
of this reminder. Please return the coupon in the enclosed 
en v e 1 ope w i t h your check made pay a b 1 e to : 11 D i o c e s e of the 
Armenian Church - Stewardship. 11 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

George K. Papalian 
Stewardship Coordinator 


